From: Jane Hamilton 
Sent: 12 July 2011 11:59
To: Customer Service; astrid.blackburn@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Subject: Planning Department RE Cow Lane, Steeple Aston

As a resident of Cow Lane I strongly object to the proposed development at Wincote. To demolish the fine old house and replace it with a modern hotel complex twice the size and destroying the orchard for a carpark is propostorous. The narrow lane is used by tractors with farm machinery and by people walking their dogs, children and hikers. There is no room for extra traffic. 
A more unsuitable plan in a conservation area would be hard to imagine. 
 
Regards,
 
J. P. Hamilton
 
Number 2, Cow Lane, Steeple Aston. 

